
Quality. Service. Value. 
wawater.com 

December 21, 2018 

Via e-filing 
Mark L. Johnson, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re: Tariff Sheet Clean up 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

The purpose of this letter is to add Orcas Highlands to Second Revision of Sheet No. 25 and hold 
for future use Original Sheet No. 25.1 of Washington Water Service Company’s (WWSC) tariff 
sheets. On August 15, 2018 WWSC filed Original Sheet No. 25.1 to add Orcas Highlands to its 
service area. At that time, First Sheet No. 25 was under review by the Utilities and 
Transportation Commission in connection with WWSC’s rate filing.1 Since Docket UW-180592 
was suspended, First Sheet No. 25 could not be revised to add Orcas Highlands to WWSC’s 
service area. As a result, WWSC added Original Sheet Number 25.1 to its tariffs to add Orcas 
Highlands to its service area.2

With the conclusion of Docket UW-180592, WWSC respectfully requests to cancel Original Sheet 
No. 25.1, hold for future use First Revision to Sheet No. 25.1, and submit a Third Revision to 
Sheet No. 25 which includes Orcas Highlands.3

If there are any questions concerning this tariff update, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Julian Gandara 
Regulatory Program Manager 
(408) 472 – 5677
jgandara@calwater.com

1 Docket UW-180592. 
2 The only difference between First sheet No. 25 and Original Sheet No. 25.1 is the addition of Orcas 
Highlands on Original Sheet No. 25.1.  
3 The service areas removed on Second Revision of Sheet No. 25 continue to remain out of WWSC’s 
service area. 
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